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As an update to our April 1, 2025, article, the Leesburg City Commission
voted on April 14, 2025, to deny the proposed annexation and residential
development moratorium. Our team will continue to monitor proposals of
future ordinances that impact development.

If you have additional questions about the proposed moratorium, or any
real property rights, land use, zoning, and business matters, please contact
the Lowndes Land Use Team.
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